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The Company is aware of and has carefully reviewed the report published by the short seller on January 16, 2020. The Company believes that the
report contains numerous errors, unsubstantiated statements, and misleading conclusions and interpretations regarding the business of and events
relating to the Company.

The Company has recently launched and scaled multiple new businesses and has continued to post strong financial results, and intends to continue
leveraging its well-known brand and large user base of more than 350 million users for additional growth. The Company also remains committed to
maintaining high standards of corporate governance and constantly evolving our products, practices and governance.



